COPY
L1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Enclosures 8th April, 1960.

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "CORILLA"

I acknowl edge receipt of your letter of the 16th
March with its enclosed plans, the contents of which
have been noted, and enclose a copy of my letter of
today's date addressed to the Owners which is self-
explanatory.

1 would draw your attention to the fact that pre-
survey drillings were carried out by you on this ship
in March, 1959, and that there are a number of differences
between the drillinge then reported and the ones now
reported. This has had an appreciable effect on the
renewals considered necessary.

A copy of the Uingapore Harbour Board's drawing
No. R/1456 indicating the recomuended renewals is enclosed
for your records.

Yours faithfully,

7 outy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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